Item No 6(b)

COUNCIL MEETING, 27th November 2013
CABINET, 11th November 2013 

79 THE COUNCIL’S PROCUREMENT STRATEGY

Councillor Smith, Cabinet Member with responsibility for Business Improvement and Resources, presented a written report of the Head of Finance seeking consideration to the adoption of the Council’s Procurement Strategy 2013-2015 for recommendation to the Council.  The Strategy had been constructed to strengthen the view that procurement could be used as a driver for achieving the Council’s objectives and to challenge officers to take a wider look at what else their procurement activities could achieve.  Social procurement values had been embedded into the Procurement Strategy to become part of everyday procurement thinking, and the Strategy picked up the key themes of growing the local economy, social value, environmental management, and equality and diversity.  The Strategy represented a significant change in the Council’s approach to procurement and approvals required to enable the strategic changes to be implemented across the Council.

* RESOLVED that it be recommended to the Council that the Procurement Strategy 2013-15 be approved.

